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Mr Henare Degan

Email address: foi+request-104-ald77901@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Mr Degan
Freedom of Information Request

I refer to your application dated 2 May 2013 in which you seek access to documents
under the Freedom of Information Act 1982.

Upon consideration of your request, the AFP is of the view that your request will take
longer than 30 days to process. The delay is regrettable, however, in order to ensure
all documents are located; consultations are likely to be required. As such, the

AFP will be unable to finalise this matter within the 30 day time frame. In addition, the
AFP will need to undertake further enquiries with the line areas to ensure all relevant
documents are located. Accordingly, it will not be possible to advise you of a decision
by 2 May 2013. :

Accordingly, pursuant to section 15AA of the Act, I seek your agreement to extend the
period to notify you of a decision to 1 June 2013.

I would be grateful if you would advise this office in writing of your agreement to the
proposed extension of time.

If you have any queries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact
this office.

Yours sincerely,

%z

Team Member
Information Access (Freedom of Information)
Government Relations



